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Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
The Unified Referral and Intake System (URIS) is a joint initiative of the provincial 
government departments of Health, Education and Family Services.  URIS 
provides support for children with specific health care needs (e.g., asthma, life-
threatening allergies, diabetes, seizures) when they are attending a school, child 
care facility and/or receiving respite service.  URIS supports includes the 
development of a health care plan and training of school/child care facility/respite 
staff by a registered nurse.   
 

Please complete and sign the attached Asthma 
Standard Health Care Plan (SHCP) for your child 
and return it to the school/child care facility.   
 

The Asthma SHCP will be reviewed by a nurse who will contact you if any 
additional information is required.  It will then be provided to the school/child care 
facility.  Health care plans are completed every year so that school/child care 
facility staff has current health information about your child.   
 
If your child is no longer prescribed a reliever medication for asthma, please 
contact me to update our records.    
 
Please call me if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Angela Klassen RN BN  
Winnipeg Regional Health Authority 
975 Henderson Highway 
Winnipeg, MB R2K 4L7 
Phone: 204-599-7858 
Fax: 204-938-5119 
Email: aklassen4@wrha.mb.ca 
 


